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To whom it may concern: 
 
I am submitting written testimony in opposition of SB 408. No one, especially unelected bureaucrats, 
should determine or limit what kind of care a patient is able to seek. As an individual who found lasting 
pain relief and healing through naturopathic and chiropractic medicine following a horrific car accident 
two year ago, it is very important to me that people have access and choice regarding medical care. Had 
I followed the traditional medical route, I do not believe I would have the restored quality of life I am 
extremely grateful for today. 
 
Thank you in advance for protecting patient choice. No on SB 408. 
 
Alison Wood 
Gresham 

 

 

 


